
  chief 0749 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  chief 0749 # archiereus {ar-khee-er-yuce'}; from 746 and 2409;
the high-priest (literally, of the Jews, typically, Christ); by
extension a chief priest: -- chief (high) priest, {chief} of the
priests.[ql

  chief 0749 # archiereus {ar-khee-er-yuce'}; from 746 and 2409;
the high-priest (literally, of the Jews, typically, Christ); by
extension a chief priest: -- {chief} (high) priest, chief of the
priests.[ql

  high 0749 # archiereus {ar-khee-er-yuce'}; from 746 and 2409;
the high-priest (literally, of the Jews, typically, Christ); by
extension a chief priest: -- chief ({high}) priest, chief of the
priests.[ql

  of 0749 # archiereus {ar-khee-er-yuce'}; from 746 and 2409;
the high-priest (literally, of the Jews, typically, Christ); by
extension a chief priest: -- chief (high) priest, chief {of} the
priests.[ql

  priest 0749 # archiereus {ar-khee-er-yuce'}; from 746 and 2409;
 the high-priest (literally, of the Jews, typically, Christ); by
extension a chief priest: -- chief (high) {priest}, chief of the
priests.[ql

  priests 0749 # archiereus {ar-khee-er-yuce'}; from 746 and
2409; the high-priest (literally, of the Jews, typically,
Christ); by extension a chief priest: -- chief (high) priest,
chief of the {priests}.[ql

  the 0749 # archiereus {ar-khee-er-yuce'}; from 746 and 2409;
the high-priest (literally, of the Jews, typically, Christ); by
extension a chief priest: -- chief (high) priest, chief of {the}
priests.[ql
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